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Dear Parent/Carer,  

Year 10 Science Assessments 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about the upcoming 
Year 10 Science assessments, which will take place during the week beginning 
31st March 2025. 

These assessments will be used to review students’ current progress and support 
any necessary adjustments to their teaching groups. This process ensures that 
students are in the most appropriate sets for their learning needs. There will be 
another opportunity for reassessment in June. 

Following these assessments, staff will be putting targeted intervention in place 
to help students make further progress. We encourage all students to take this 
opportunity seriously and prepare as thoroughly as possible. Here are the topics 
for revision in the upcoming assessments: 

Biology – Infection & response and Photosynthesis including the structure of 
plants 

Chemistry – Electrolysis & Quantitative Chemistry 

Physics – Types of forces, Work done, Elasticity and Hooke’s Law. 

If you have any questions or would like further information on how to support 
your child, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Kind regards, 

Sara Cox 

Head Science Curriculum Lead 
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